TOWN OF BRIDGTON
PUBLIC NOTICE

On Thursday, November 2, 2017 at 6:00p.m. members of the Board of Selectmen will be at the  Bridgton Memorial School located on Depot Street, Bridgton, Maine.    Although there may be a quorum no official business will be conducted. 













[bookmark: _GoBack]

